
What You Need to Know:

Container Swap: Starting on June 2, 2025, VVS will begin replacing
your current containers with new ones. To ensure a smooth
transition, please place your current hauler’s containers out for
collection on your regular service day until they have been
exchanged. Your current hauler will continue servicing your account
through the end of August 2025.

Trash Day: Your regular trash and recycling day will not change.
Please continue to place your containers out on your scheduled day.

Scan for 
Korean & Mandarin

Translations

Effective September 1, 2025, Valley Vista Services (VVS) will be managing all
residential waste and recycling services for the City of Diamond Bar.



DBresidential@myvvs.com

in
www.valleyvistaservices.com

17445 E. Railroad Street
City of Industry, CA 91748

Questions or concerns? 
Please contact Valley Vista
Services at (800) 442-6454 or  
(626) 855-5501,
via email at
DBresidential@myvvs.com, 
or visit valleyvistaservices.com. 
Monday through Friday from 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and 
Saturday from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Scan the QR code
to update your
details before
September 1st.

Keep Your Contact
Information Up-to-Date!


